Computer Science 100 Contact Information
Dr. Christopher Vickery

All information about this course is supplied on the web at:
http://babbage.cs.qc.cuny.edu/courses/cs100/2014_09

That web page includes a link to the course syllabus and information about
assignments and announcements, which I will update throughout the semester.

You will submit assignments by email to Christopher.Vickery@qc.cuny.edu. The
subject line of the email must be “CSCI 100 Assignment ” plus the assignment
number or name. You must send the email from one of the addresses you list below

in order to make sure you get credit for the assignment. Please use a meaningful
subject line for other email you send me.

Be sure to write your name in the body of your email!

[ often update the course web page and/or need to send announcements to
everyone between class meetings. The announcements will go to the email
address(es) you list below, and I will post them on my Twitter account (@ccvqc). I
will also text them to you if you want.

Your email addresses

You must supply one email address for receiving announcements about the course,
and you must submit your assignments from this address. You may also supply a
second email address if you want me to use that too. Be sure to respond to the test
message that [ will send to activate each address.

First email (required):

Second email (optional):

SMS Options

If you want to receive course announcements as text messages, supply your phone
number here:

[ am considering using text messaging during class. [ would put up a question, and
everyone would answer it anonymously from his or her phone. Would you
participate in this activity? Circle one: YES NO

Your Name:




